## ADVISORY COUNCIL

Alfred S. Alschuler '99

Walter Oberfelder '09

Herbert A. Durr '05

Morris W. Lee '99

Charles W. Hills, Jr. '11

## BOARD OF MANAGERS

Ralph H. Rice '97

James A. Whittington '14

Henry L. Nachman '02

Clinton E. Stryker '17 Henry W. Regensburger '25

Edward F. Pohlman '10 Henry 'Charles W. Burcky '27

Louis Hirsch

office, chose a new Vice-President, Henry W. Clausen, '04, and retained Louis Hirsch as Secretary and Treasurer. Changes in the Board of Managers resulted in the substitution of Clinton E. Stryker, '17, and Henry W. Regensburger, '25, for Sigmund D. Nothhelfer, '18, and Edward A. Goodnow, '22, and the addition of Charles W. Burcky, '27. Morris W. Lee, '99, and Charles W. Hills, Jr., '11, replaced Maxmilian Woldenberg, '06, and Franklin M. de Beers, '05, on the Advisory Council. Plans were laid for the coming Spring Banquet, which will be in charge of the class of '07, this being its twenty-fifth anniversary.

The meeting was followed by a brief burlesque account of the stock market by the prominent economist, Mr. Bert Byton. An Alumni Association is of great value to an educational institution, as it is the most reliable and convenient channel of communication between the institution and the public from which it draws its support. But, on the other hand, the value of the Alumni Association to the graduate is even greater and should not be ignored by him.

The Association extends a cordial greeting to its new members, and endeavors to give them an opportunity to continue their interest in their Alma Mater in a practical and substantial manner. It should be the purpose of every loyal man to ally himself actively with these interests and do his share in upholding and extending the usefulness and standards of the college which so long has been his home and pride.



